

2250 Memorial Blvd. • P.O. Box 294999 • Kerrville, Texas 78029-4999 • 830-257-3050 • FAX 830-257-8078

Press Release

Power Outage

December 27, 2018

Kerrville Public Utility Board (KPUB) officials reported that on Wednesday, December 26th at 11:34 p.m. Kerrville Public Utility Board lost power to the Hunt Substation affecting 2112 customers. Power was restored to all at 2:04 a.m.

The outage was caused by lightning. Areas that experienced the outage were from the Cade Loop area west into Hunt and the North and South Forks of Hunt.

####

About KPUB

The Kerrville Public Utility Board was acquired by the City of Kerrville in 1987. KPUB serves approximately 22,000 customers throughout 146 square mile service area including Kerrville, Center Point, Ingram, Hunt, and surrounding areas in Kerr County. KPUB is overseen by a five member Board of Trustees who serve without compensation and who are responsible to the City of Kerrville for the management and control of the system. KPUB is a responsive and efficient locally owned provider of reliable, high-quality utility service at the lowest responsible price.